
S TAT E  O F  T H E  I N D U S T R Y

S P E A K E R S :

Population Health and Digital Health

On behalf of 
The Metro Atlanta Chamber Bioscience Leadership Council (BLC) Chair,

Valerie Montgomery Rice, M.D.
President and Dean

Morehouse School of Medicine
I would like to invite you to the BLC meeting on 

Valerie Montgomery Rice, M.D.
President and Dean

Morehouse School of Medicine

Todd Haedrich
Vice President and General Manager

athenahealth

Greg Vaughn, M.D.
Spencer Stuart’s Healthcare Practice

Jayne Morgan, M.D.
Director of Cardiovascular Research

Piedmont Health Institute

Tuesday, September 12
9 - 10:30 AM

Morehouse School of Medicine
720 Westview Dr. SW, Atlanta, GA 30310

Please register online at www.metroatlantachamber.com


